
Town of Chatham 
June 3, 2021 
Attendance: Jason Eastman, Tricia Pitman, William Briggs, Riley Pitman, 
Alan Eastman 
 
Minutes to May 2021 meeting approved as written. 
Signed vouchers. 
Signed the intent to cut wood for Malcolm Bacon. 
 
The Department of Revenue sent the 2020 total equalization valuation. 
The valuation is 63,612,952. 
The DMV came to perform the formal audit on the town.  
The Selectmen set a date of June 19th at 8:00. They will meet at the 
town hall.  
Larry Thompson has been hired to mow the lawn for the town house 
and memorial. 
George Perry noticed that the flags on the graves at the cemetery were 
torn. Bob Crowley was contacted to replace the flags. 
 
Road Agents- Alan has been working on ditching and cutting brush 
along the roads.  
 
A motion to adjourn was made and seconded. 
Meeting Adjourned. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Patricia Pitman 
  
 


